
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gary Bacchetti 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 8:23 AM 
To: questionscomments <questionscomments@ecwa.org> 
Subject: Water Billing Question 

Dear Commissioner - 

I am writing this letter because I am renting my home.  I understand the bill has to stay in my name as 
owner and cannot be placed in the renters name. 

By doing so this causes an inconvenience. 

Other utilities allowed them to have it placed in their name (bypassing 
me) - so why can't the ECWA do the same? 

Thank you and please reply. 

Jean Bacchetti 

The home I am renting is: 

My present address: 

________________________________ 
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